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MEMORANDUM 

 

 September 20, 2024 
 

To:  All State Agencies 

 

From:  State Purchasing Division, Department of Administration 

 

Subject: Cancellation Notice: PurchNevada ’24, State Purchasing Training and Vendor Event 

 

 

Memorandum 2024-03 dated August 20, 2024, announced a training and vendor event in Las Vegas on October 

16, 2024, hosted by Nevada State Purchasing.  We regret to inform you the event has been cancelled.  Our 

commitment to connecting agencies to resources and training remains.   

 

Please contact purchasinghelpdesk@admin.nv.gov with any questions or concerns. 
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